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Premier Eye Care hires new Director of Claims 
Amy Adams brings 25 years of claims experience to the company 

 
TAMPA, Fla. (June 25, 2012) –Premier Eye Care is pleased to announced that Amy Adams has 
been hired as Director of Claims, responsible for the day-to-day operations of the company’s 
claims department. 
 
Adams has 25 years of experience working as a Director of Claims for full-service health plans, 
as well as for specialty services networks where she has been responsible for claims processing 
activities, claims call centers, and claims support functions.   
 
In her new role, Adams will be overseeing all matters related to claims, including processing, 
industry and quality standards, state and federal requirements, while maintaining the company’s 
commitment to best practices.     

“Amy joins a very talented claims team and her expertise will be a great asset to Premier Eye 
Care,” said Lorna Taylor, President and CEO of Premier Eye Care. “Her 25 years in the 
industry supports our national expansion and continues to ensure the efficiency of our claims 
processes.”  

About Premier Eye Care: Founded in 1994, Premier Eye Care manages the eye care of over 
1.5 million insured members in multiple states through a network of contracted optometrists, 
ophthalmologists, sub-specialists, and surgical facilities.  Headquartered in Tampa, Fla., with an 
operations center in Delray Beach, Fla., Premier Eye Care provides routine vision, medical and 
surgical eye care, and administrative services for its partner Health Plans. For more information, 
please visit www.premiereyecare.net. 


